PAC/Submission 500

From:

To: PAC
Subject: My submission Macquarie Point Stadium
Date: Thursday, 12 January 2023 4:56:18 PM

Dear Committee Secretary

I write to outline my opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at
Macquarie Point. As a taxpayer I object to public funding going towards
this project when thousands of Tasmanians can’t get a home, more
than 55,000 Tasmanians are on the health waiting list to see a
specialist and the cost of living is making life harder for more and more
Tasmanians. The AFL shouldn’t be making Tasmanians pay for a new
roofed stadium to have our own Tasmanian team. No other state has
been made to do this. Tasmanians have not been consulted on the
chosen site and I do not support the decision made by the government.
The government has not presented a business case that outlines the
merits of this project or explained why our state should be burdened
with further debt when the state already has two AFL standard
stadiums, one in the north and one in the south that will now go to
waste. Another stadium is the wrong priority for our state.

We have a great stadium in Bellerive (which we can't fill), why another
just over the river in a prime site that has so much more potential that
a stadium and car park.... frankly given our dire situation with health,
housing, living affordability etc its total madness.

Kind regards
James Petrie
Tasmania





